
 

 

 

 

 

Parent Self-Serve (PSS) 
When will the 2025 Spring STAAR results be available? ​

Spring Results: End of the Course (EOC) Results: June 10th; Grades 3-8: June 17th​
Summer EOC Results: July 31st 

How can I access my child’s 2025 STAAR Scores? 

Parents may sign on in the Beaumont ISD Parent Self Serve. There is no need for an access 
code or Unique ID. They may click on the Texas Assessment Portal (blue link next to the 

parent's name). It will directly access their child's scores.  

1.​ Log into PSS. Your account must have been previously created and linked to your 
child’s credentials.  

2.​ Click the blue link by the child's name/school/grade level (BISD Parent Portal)  
3.​ Click the link to automatically show scores with no need to input access codes or 

unique id's. (see screenshots below) 
4.​ See next page for visuals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bmtisd.com/parentselfservice


 
 

 

 

Once the  parent is signed on to PSS, they click the blue Texas Assessment Parent Portal 
link. 

 

When the parent clicks the blue link, it takes them directly to their student's scores. No need 
to input access code or unique ID. 
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